
Progress of Ama Jangala Yojana Part 3 Divisions Reviewed 
 

A meeting on Capacity Building Training and Review of Part 3 

Divisions on implementation of Ama Jangala Yojana was held at PMU, 

OFSDS on 20.07.2016.  RCCFs, DFOs &ACFs of Part- 3 Divisions attended 

the meeting. Initiating the discussion, Dr. Ajit Patanaik, PCCF(Projects) & 

Project Director, OFSDS impressed upon the participants of the meeting that 

AJY scheme is a flagship programme of the state government, so it needs to 

be implemented with all seriousness. Various components of the Yojana 

were reviewed division wise along with the progress report of each division 

and DFOs were asked to take all initiative to complete the work within the 

stipulated time. Meeting ended with vote of thanks to the chair.  

 

 
 


